
The USS Hugh Purvis – DD709 Navy Memorial Plaque 

The USS Hugh Purvis Navy Memorial plaque has been completed and installed on the Memorial 

Plaque Wall. A formal dedication is expected to be some time after the 2013 reunion in Norfolk. 

Below are links to the Navy Memorial, the Plaque Wall page and the USS Hugh Purvis – DD709 

Memorial Plaque. Click on the picture(s)... 
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Donations are still being accepted to defray the cost of the plaque. A dedication of the 

plaque at the Navy Memorial is tentatively being planned for  

Sunday afternoon June 9, 2013. 

http://www.navymemorial.org/Visit/tabid/124/Default.aspx
http://www.navymemorial.org/Visit/CommemorativePlaqueWall/tabid/133/Default.aspx
http://www.navymemorial.org/Portals/0/Images/plaques/large/USS Hugh Purvis DD-709.jpg

